Corporate Services



OIA2015210

16 December 2015

Susan

fyi-request-3462-c9a66c61@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Susan

YOUR OFFICIAL INFORMATION ACT (1982) REQUEST

I refer to your Official Information Act request dated 11 December 2015 originally sent to the Ministry of Health who have forwarded to the Hawke's Bay District Health Board (HBDHB) for a response. You have requested the following information:

Statistics on the minimum, average, and maximum CPAC scores for which patients were assessed and scheduled hip and knee total replacement surgery, per DHB around NZ in 2014 and 2015?

Under the Official Information Act 1982, we have 20 working days from receipt of your request to respond. However, with the upcoming Christmas and New Year close down period as set out in the Act, the dates between 28 December 2015 and 15 January 2016 are not considered "working days"

Therefore, we anticipate a response back to you by 3 February 2016.

Yours sincerely

ANNA KIRK

Communications Manager

ch